May 3, 2002

«FIRST» «LAST» «YR1»

 MERGEFIELD YR2 «YR2»

 MERGEFIELD YR3 «YR3»
«SPFIRST» «SPLAST»

 MERGEFIELD SPYR1 «SPYR1»

 MERGEFIELD SPYR2 «SPYR2»

 MERGEFIELD SPYR3 «SPYR3»
«ADDR1»
«ADDR2»
«ADDR3»
«CITY», «ST» «ZIP»

 MERGEFIELD SPSOURCE3 «SPSOURCE3»
Dear «FIRST» and «SPFIRST»:

The Pacific University campus is beautiful in the spring.  The flowers are blooming at every turn and as spring breezes blow through campus, you can see the cherry blossoms dance to the floor.  Students are busy preparing for senior presentations, finals, and registration for next year.  Clinical rotations and student teaching are wrapping up.  

As the school year draws to a close, so does the end of the University’s fiscal year.  «FIRST» and «SPFIRST», your gift can make even more of a difference this year.  Pacific has received a challenge grant from the Collins Foundation.  We need to reach 30 percent of alumni giving.  And because you are both alumni, your single gift adds two more to the total!  

We encourage you to join us in supporting Pacific University this year.  Your donation helps with financial aid, technology upgrades, equipment replacement, and faculty support.  Currently over 85 percent of students receive financial aid, and there have been several graduate scholarships endowed recently to meet the increasing costs of education.  

If you haven’t been on campus lately, we invite you to return to campus to enjoy the sights, sounds, and smells of spring at Pacific University.  

Sincerely,

Married Alumni Sign Letter 

P.S. For more information about the Collins Foundation, check out the bright orange sheet enclosed!
